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Upcoming Conference 
News 

 
CPC Update 

Mary Ann Jones & Betsy Appleton, CPC Co-Chairs 
 
If you are feeling the winter blues, now is the perfect 
time to start planning a June trip to sunny, warm 
Albuquerque! Exciting plans are happening for 
“Embracing New Horizons” the 31st NASIG Annual 
Conference in Albuquerque. The Conference Planning 
Committee (CPC) is in full swing reviewing locations and 
speakers for our opening reception, updating the 
website with current registration information, seeking 
exciting sightseeing opportunities, and putting together 
a conference you’ll be enthusiastic to attend. 
 
The website is taking shape (www.nasig.org), so keep a 
close watch for new content, including local area 
attractions, dining option, souvenirs, and much more. 
Hotel and travel information is currently available on 
the website and registration will open in early March. 
 
We would also like to remind you that the conference 
will officially start Thursday, June 9 and run through 
noon on Sunday, June 12. However, you may want to 
come early or stay late to try out a hot air balloon ride 
or rent a bike a few blocks from the hotel for a Breaking 
Bad Bicycling tour. Be sure to give the hotel a call if you 
would like to extend your stay beyond our conference 
dates to ensure the best rates. 
 
 
 
 

http://www.nasig.org/
http://www.visitalbuquerque.org/things-to-do/air/ballooning/
http://www.visitalbuquerque.org/listings/Routes-Bicycle-Tours-Rentals-Inc-/6845/
http://www.visitalbuquerque.org/listings/Routes-Bicycle-Tours-Rentals-Inc-/6845/
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